
Agreed Report; Oct 8th 2024. 
 
The meeting opened with a prayer asking a blessing on the pupils, parents and staff of the school. 
 
Correspondence from the Department of Education was noted. 
 
Road Safety. Principal has contacted City Council, Gardaí and Parents. 
A member of the Gardai visited the school. 
 
Treasurer’s report. Accounts were presented and approved. 
 
Policies. The Anti Bullying policy was ratified. 
Health and Safety policy under review. 
 
School Video. The Bom congratulated the School on the excellent video. 
 
School Maintenance. Work on the roof and heating system is complete. 
 
Curricular Development will continue in the area of Language, critical literacy and Gaelige across the 
curriculum. 
 
Bí Cineálta is a Department of Education led action plan which focuses on preventing bullying and 
dealing with bullying where it occurs!   
Bí Cineálta inservice will be provided by the Department of Education during the school year. 
 
Mass was celebrated to mark the beginning of a new school year. 
 
The Lord Mayor visited the school. 
 
Next Bom meeting scheduled for November 26th. 
 


